
2.4 Deputy G.C.L. Baudains of St. Clement of the Chief Minister regarding the release of 
correspondence between the Minister for Treasury and Resources and the ex-Interim 
Treasurer from June 2012 in relation to the Comptroller and Auditor General: 

Further to the written answer he provided on 25th September of this year, would the Chief Minister 
arrange for the release of the correspondence between the Minister for Treasury and Resources and the 
ex-Interim Treasurer from June 2012 in order to allay any suspicion that the latter’s letter criticising the 
Comptroller and Auditor General may have been solicited by the Minister for Treasury and Resources 
and if not, why not? 

[10:00] 

Senator I.J. Gorst (The Chief Minister): 

The Minister for Treasury and Resources has agreed to release his email to the former Interim Treasurer 
and it will be distributed to States Members later today. 

 


